Franklin Police Citizen Academy Alumni Association
May 10, 2016 Board Meeting Minutes

Meeting was called to order.
Attendance:  Board Members Present: Ann Adamski, Sarah Wyne, Lori Eyre, Carol Koziczkowski, Dorothy Henry, Steve Perrigo, Beth Perrigo and Mary Gordon 
Discussion regarding changes to the By-laws.  
Motion by Steve Perrigo to approve the proposed changes to the By-laws, second by Dorothy Henry.  Vote to approve By-law changes unanimous.  
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Meeting adjourned.  


	 







